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5th September 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Year 7 Parents & Carers 
 
I am writing to you to let you know about a consultation day we hold once a term at 
Glenwood, called Aspire, Achieve Day.  
 
This day is an opportunity for every parent and carer, with their child, to come in for a 
scheduled meeting with your child’s tutor to discuss academic and social skills 
progress, in addition to any other matters you would like to raise, e.g. updates or 
changes that would help us to know about your child.   
 
We seek the views of your child prior to the meeting and we will survey you following 
the meeting to ensure you have felt listened to and are happy with how your child is 
progressing in school. 
 
The date for this term’s Aspire, Achieve Day is Tuesday 24th September.  
Appointments are approximately half an hour. We will send out information in due 
course about how you book an appointment for the day.  
 
Pupils are not expected in school on this day except to attend the meeting with you. 
Work will be provided for pupils to complete at home and absence is authorised.  
In the main hall pupils’ work will be available for you to look at and refreshments will 
be available. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there, 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs J Payne 
Headteacher 
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